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Answer to Question: 
 
Q: I wanted to check if the funding for summer 2024 interns excludes the appellate projects. We 

are funded through the Court Appointed Counsel program, but the wording suggests the 
funding must specifically be through DRAFT. Am I reading that correctly? If so, is there a 
reason for excluding the appellate projects?  

 
A: Responses will only be accepted from trial level dependency providers currently participating 

in the Federally Funded Dependency Representation Program (FFDRP), or receiving 
Court-Appointed Counsel (CAC) funds through the Dependency Representation 
Administration Funding, and Training (DRAFT).   

 
A. Supplemental:  Responses will only be accepted from trial level dependency providers currently 

participating in the Federally Funded Dependency Representation Program (FFDRP), or 
receiving Court-Appointed Counsel (CAC) funds through the Dependency Representation 
Administration Funding, and Training (DRAFT). These programs, and this internship 
program funded by them, are only authorized to fund trial level dependency work, not work 
at the appellate court level. The appellate projects provide services at the appellate court 
level and are funded under the Court Appointed Counsel Program (as part of appellate 
court funding) and as such would not be an eligible provider. 


